
Broadhurst Landfill Open House
on June 25th

June 16, 2016

On Saturday, June 25, Broadhurst Landfill is hosting an Open House Day and is offering 
FREE trash disposal for all Wayne County residents. Come out to the Landfill between 
10 a.m. -1 p.m. to meet the site team, dispose of any trash for free, and enjoy some 
food, fishing and games. You’ll also have a chance to win door prizes!

In addition, the Landfill team will host Landfill tours to learn more about the site and 
the environmental practices the Landfill team uses to protect the local ecosystem. As 
a responsible landfill operator, one of the practices the Landfill team employs includes 
a composite liner system to ensure solid waste and its byproducts do not leak into the 
ground. When constructed, landfill liner panels are welded together, and every inch 
is tested during installation for quality assurance. The liner uses a system of spikes to 
hold it in place, and it has the capacity to stretch as much as 3.5 times greater than its 
original size without failure.   

Together with the leachate collection system, which captures landfill liquids and 
safely removes them from the site through a series of pipes, the sophisticated liner 
system helps to ensure the protection of the Wayne County environment for future 
generations.

RSVP to events@republicservices.com to register for the June 25 event. We hope to 
see you then at the Landfill!


